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October 15, 1979

Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, 0.C., 20555

Attention: OQocketing and Services Branch

Subject: Proposed Revision to Regulatory Guide 1.33
Comments
Duke File: A-12,16-2

Dear Sir:

The proposed Guide referenced above 1ists procedures in Appendix A for
various activities., Since not all of these activities are safety-
related, the first sentence of Appendix A should be rewritten for
clarity. Duke suggests rewording as follows:

"The following are typical activities *nat should be
covered by written procedures, Many o these activities
are safety-related.”

Mr., Jim Beall will serve as a point of contact if additional discussion
is desired.

Very truly yours,

/ : -(
. C. Dail, Vice-PresNdent
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